Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Sazegar, Bahram@DOT <bahram.sazegar@dot.ca.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 10:49 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Boyer, Ray@DOT

Subject: Add me as a contact.

Hi Keith,

| would really appreciate it if you add me to your contact list for Caltrans UST site in Hegenberger. RO225.
Ramin Behani has left Caltrans for more than two years now, and his name is still there.

Please update the data, | need to receive Emails regarding this job, and that has not been the case.
Several times | sent a reminder for this matter, and | hope this time this will be resolved.

Thanks

Bahram Sazegar, P.E.

Transportation Engineer

Office of Environmental Engineering

Division of Environmental Planning and Engineering
California Department of Transportation-District 4
(510) 286-5643



